
From: Carter, Ted
To: Curley, Michael J.
Cc: Holston, Coleda; Watson, Bruce; Smith, Theodore; Michalak, Paul; Achten, Sarah; Ward, Julie; Hammann,

Stephen; Castellon, Krupskaya
Subject: Change in NRC Staff Project Manager for the Leslie C. Wilbur Nuclear Reactor Facility decommissioning effort at

Worcester Polytechnic Institute.
Date: Tuesday, October 04, 2011 4:46:14 PM

To:       Michael J. Curley
            Director, Risk and Compliance Finance and Operations

Worcester Polytechnic Institute
100 Institute Road
Worcester, MA  01609-2280

 
 
Mr. Curley,
As of October 5, 2011, Mr. Theodore (Ted) Smith will assume responsibilities as the new
NRC Project Manager for the Leslie C. Wilbur Nuclear Reactor Facility decommissioning
effort at Worcester Polytechnic Institute.  Mr. Smith can be reached at 301-415-6721 or by
email at ted.smith@nrc.gov.  Future official correspondence should be directed to the
Document Control Desk with a copy sent directly to:
 
Theodore Smith
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop T-8F5
Washington, DC 20555
 
If you have any questions regarding this change, please contact me at 301-415-5543 or
by email at ted.car@nrc.gov.
 
Ted Carter
Senior Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Federal and State Materials
   and Environmental Management Programs
office: 301-415-5543
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